

## TO ALL NATIONAL WRESTLING FEDERATIONS

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 22nd of September 2020/Jdr

Subject: Junior - Senior World Championships

Dear Mr. President,

First of all I would like to thank you for your kind reply linked to our previous questions about your National Championships. All your detailed answers will help us to take the right decision during this sensitive period.

As you know, the 2020 Junior World Championships is scheduled from the 4<sup>th</sup> to the 10<sup>th</sup> of December and the Senior World Championships from the 12<sup>th</sup> to the 20<sup>th</sup> of December in Belgrade, Serbia. The Congress is also planned to be organized during these Championships.

Based on the Bureau Decision, we need to exactly know who will participate in this event in order to see if 70% of the participation of the previous years' World Championships attendance will be reached. Moreover, the Organizer needs also to know the participation in order to prepare the event in the best way possible. By knowing this, it will be easier to take the right decision, for the benefit of the athletes!

With the letter of today, we need you to reply to 3 very important questions:

- Will you participate in the Junior World Championships?
  If yes, please provide us the number of athletes PER style that you will bring in Serbia
- Will you participate in the Senior World Championships?
   If yes, please provide us the number of athletes PER style that you will bring in Serbia
- If the Congress is organized in Belgrade, will you Federation send one delegate to this meeting?

You can also understand that we need a precise and clear answer from your side because the final decision has to be made two months in advance.

You will have therefore <u>until the 2<sup>nd</sup> of October 2020</u> to provide an official reply to the sports Department (<u>jeandaniel@unitedworldwrestling.org</u>). All your answers will be used during the meeting of the Executive Committee.

I thank you in advance for your kind collaboration and wish you a good week.

Sincerely Yours,

Nenad Lalovic President

United World Wrestling